

NORTH WEST ULSTER (LIMAVADY) GROUP OF ADVANCED MOTORISTS and MOTOR CYCLISTS No. 8159

CCNI Charity No. NIC100303

Secretary Victor Fails
38 Fortsandel Ave
COLERAINE
BT52 1TL

Telephone 028 7035 5991 Email info@nwulsteradvancedmotorists.com

November / December 2014

You might have been wondering where the newsletter had gone following our AGM at the start of November – well, Renee was very hard-working and had everything running very smoothly. While she new enjoys a break from the job, it's just taking me a bit of time to learn all the aspects of the job, like how to produce the Newsletter. I'm glad to say she still answers the 'phone to me to keep me right!

The full committee for the new year is

Chairman Mark Cathers
Secretary Victor Fails
Treasurer Linda Scott

Chief Observer Rodney MacKenzie

Other committee members Noel Glenn

Cecil Keys Allan Swann David McQuiston Trevor Campbell

As you can see, someone else who is taking a break from the hard work is John Shipman who is no longer Treasurer. Linda Scott has taken over, and you should send your Group Membership Fee payments of £15 to her. These memberships became due at the AGM for all Group members who joined before 1 July 2014. If you have not yet paid, please send them to Linda by the end of January 2015. Cheques for Group Membership Fees should be made payable to: N.W.Ulster Group of IAM and sent to:

Linda Scott, 4 Castlehill Way, Ballymoney, BT53 6RW

The Committee has prepared a programme for most of the 2015 year. We are looking for your suggestions for the October meeting. You can send your ideas to any member of the Committee, or to the Group's email address infor@nwulsteradvancedmotorists.com

12 January Roads Policing - 2nd Limavady Hall

2 February Karting at Campsey

2 March DRD Spokesperson - 2nd Limavady Hall.

April Observer training day – A Saturday and venue to be arranged.

8 or 29 May Indoor archery and barbeque – Date and venue to be confirmed.

www.nwulsteradvancedmotorists.com

June An away day for car and motorcycle members, possibly using different

routes with common meeting points.

July Barbeque and treasure hunt

September Segway – A different sort of two-wheel transport

October Your suggestions are welcome

2 November AGM - 2nd Limavady Hall.

We will also be having two SATCs in 2015,

Spring – 23 March, 13 April, 27 April and 11 May

Autumn - 7 September, 14 September, 28 September and 12 October

As usual with a programme this far into the future some of them can change, so keep an eye on the newsletters when they come in as they will always have the latest details.

Finally, some news from our Autumn STAC - congratulations to Richard Gallick on achieving his car test with a F1RST.

Victor Fails Secretary